
From: Michael Horn <Michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: July 12, 2008 8:45:43 AM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org>, jref@randi.org 
Subject: Capitulation 
 
Derek, 
 
I am planning on posting an article regarding your and CFI-West/IIG's capitulation 
in the matter of the UFO on the hillside film clip taken by Meier. 
 
I will be stating that you have failed to support your premise, with any evidence, 
that the object is a model and that it was somehow manipulated by Meier. 
 
I will further be stating that it is virtually impossible, for a number of reasons, for 
the object to have been a model and that neither you nor anyone else in your 
organization have succeeded in even coming close to duplicating it. 
 
And I will also state that, since you have clearly claimed that the object was a 
model and not a real, unknown flying object, not under the control of Meier or 
anyone else on earth, that it clearly fulfills your challenge regarding paranormal 
phenomena. 
 
If there's anything incorrect in the above please notify me asap. 
 
MH 
www.theyfly.com 


